
Competition Secretary’s Report 30.8.23.

I am pleased to report that all competitions were completed, 
congratulations to the winners.

I had problems with the C Parrott, not unexpected as the current rules are 
are difficult to interperate. I look to returning to the previous rules for this 
coming year, should any club wish a further change after 2024, that will be
up to them to propose it.

The entry form for the 2023/24 comps is now on the Web Page, including 
the new pairs comp.

The Top Club, County Trophy and C Parrott draws are also on the Web 
Page.

George Coxwell


